Steven Sepe

From:

AnnaLisa Powers <powersannalisa2@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 6:22 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.;

PolicastroGroup@gmail.com; beatriceaeesthetics@gmail.com

Subject:

Bill H-5351

Dear members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

I write to you today to express my adamant support for Bill 5351. As an esthetician and a patient. I am concerned that my provider who I know, and come to love over the past 12 years, future could be compromised as well as my own. She has guided me in my journey of highly effective and successful treatments. I have absolute trust in her knowledge, integrity and ability to care for me. I have experienced amazing results and have always been more than confident that I would.

It is my plan to see her for years to come. A disruption in my treatment plan would be very difficult. Passing this bill is crucial. Countless individuals would be negatively impacted.

I as an esthetician I am affiliated with many incredibly highly skilled amazing professionals. Always seeking further education and sharing their expertise with others, this is an amazing community.

I urge to support Bill 5351 to protect patients choice, to continue to receive safe, high-quality treatments from experienced providers we trust.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, AnnaLisa Powers 14 Prescott Hall Rd Newport, RI 02840